
Meeting Notes from 07-02-14 through 07-11-2014, Email Correspondence!!
On July 2, the proposed RFI from our last meeting was sent out to the committee for 
review.  No further changes or additions were made.!!
On July 11, Procurement released the RFI to vendors. Vendor responses are due by 
Friday, August 8, 2014.!!!


